
From: SC Thrive <bshaull@scthrive.org>
To: Kester, Tonykester@aging.sc.gov

Date: 4/28/2015 8:52:57 AM
Subject: Support Mental Health First Aid on May 5

Every day, SC Thrive Counselors across the state assist vulnerable people 
with valuable applications for food, medical, housing, education, and 
financial assistance. Many of the people assisted, such as the elderly, 
veterans, and people living below the poverty level, are at risk for
mental health issues and crises.

Mental Health First Aid skills are essential for those who serve the public,
but South Carolina is 1 of 4 states with less than .01% of the population
trained in MHFA. You can help bring this vital training to more people in
South Carolina with a gift to SC Thrive.

On Tuesday, May 5th, we will be participating in Midlands Gives, a
regional day of philanthropic giving. By donating to SC Thrive on this day 
at specific times, your gift to support MHFA Training will have the 
opportunity to double or even triple!

Will you give $25, $50, $100 or more to support SC Thrive's Mental Health 
First Aid training efforts? Matching gifts are also being accepted, but 
time is running out. Please contact Michelle Boudet at
mboudet@scthrive.org if you are interested in providing a matching gift.

Donate Here on May 5th
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Don't forget about the Power Hours!
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